

2007 USTA Outstanding Facility of the Year
2420 Westport Drive
Norman, Oklahoma 73069
405-366-8859
www.westwoodtennis.com

November 14, 2017

Dear Jud Foster:

I never imagined that I would ever write this letter. As I told you today, I had always planned to retire at Westwood. I can't begin to tell you how grateful I am to you in allowing me the opportunity to provide a living for my family for the past 21 years. It has truly been an honor to work for you and the City of Norman. I have enjoyed every minute of this ride, but I believe it is time to move on. As you know, I have accepted the Director of Tennis position at Kickingbird Tennis Center and eventually Edmond Tennis Center.

I believe our current contract states that I give you 90 days notice. I would like to request the City of Norman release me from my contract December 31, 2017. Marc Claude' would be able to continue all programming and operations of Westwood Tennis Center until the position is filled.

It has been an honor to serve our tennis community and will greatly miss being part of such one of the top facilities in the United States. Thank you again for everything!

Sincerely,

David Minihan, USPTA Director of Tennis